
Board Briefs 

Highlights from the Board Meeting of November 21, 2013 

 

Recognitions 

 

Blaise Murray was recognized for being selected to attend Camp Courage.  

Molly Bates was recognized for receiving the 2013 Chiquita Marbury Technology Innovation Award.  
 

Consent Items 

 

Enclosure A -  Minutes 

 

Enclosure B - Financial Report 

 

Enclosure C -  Trip Requests 

  Approved the 2013-14 Basketball Schedules for Russellville Middle School and 

Russellville High School and approved to allow the basketball coaches to take the 

teams to the away games.  The teams will travel by bus to the away games. 

 

Enclosure D - Supplement  

  Approved the revised Schedules for Extended Contracts and/or Supplements for 

FY2014.  

 

Personnel 

 

Leave of Absence 

1. Kristi Glover, Fourth Grade Teacher, Russellville Elementary School; leave of absence   from 

December 5, 2013, through February 11, 2014.  

 

Resignation of Temporary Employment 

2. Cindy Bailey, Fifth Grade Teacher, Russellville Elementary School, effective December 20, 

2013. 

 

Temporary Employment in Position  

3. Whitney Hodge, temporary employment as Fourth Grade Teacher, Russellville Elementary 

School; during Kristi Glover’s leave of absence from December 5, 2013, through February 11, 

2014.  

 

Employment in Supplement 

4. Mark Keeton, Robotics Team Assistant, effective September 1, 2013.  

 

Substitutes 

5. Chester L. Farris 

6. Roger Caldwell 

7. Elizabeth Ann Franks 

8.    Charles Garrison 

 

The next regular meeting will be Thursday, December 19th at 3:30, and work session will be Monday, 

December 16th at 3:30. 

 

 
Board Briefs is published to inform the employees of the Russellville City School System  

on the latest decisions and actions by the Russellville City Board of Education.  
Paige Bendall, Editor 


